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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
The K-6 Cross Country will take place on Friday, 20th May, at the Taylor’s property on Flour Mill Road, 
Manilla.  Students will have an early Break 1 and then be transported to the Taylor’s by bus at 10.30 am. 

All students K-6 are expected to participate in the Cross Country as this is part of the school’s sport 
program.  Events are expected to commence at approximately 11:15am.  The course will be the same as last 
years event.  Students will run: 

• 5 – 7 year olds – 1 kilometre 

• 8 – 10 year olds – 2 kilometres 

• 11 – 13 year olds – 3 kilometres  

Students who are 8 years and older, and come in the first four places, are expected to represent the school 
at the Tamworth Zone Cross Country to be held on 27th May, 2022. 
 
Students will need to bring a packed morning tea for Break 1 as the canteen will be closed.  There is a meal 
deal on offer in the form of a sausage sizzle and drink for Break 2 (which will be at the Taylor’s) please 
complete the special canteen order form and return to the canteen by Thursday, 19th May, 2022. 
Alternatively students can bring a packed lunch.  
 
Students will need to bring a hat, sunscreen and water.  They are also asked to wear their house colours 
(Sirius – purple, Zemos – Aqua, Adara – orange) and joggers. 
 
The presentation of ribbons and medallions, and the announcing of house points, will be held at school after 
the event on a day yet to be determined. 
 
Any parents or caregivers wanting to take students home following the Cross Country run are asked to sign 
them out at the recording table before they leave.  
 
Parents and friends are most welcome to join us on this occasion.   
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Chritopher Jones Jenine Milgate 
Classroom Teacher/Organiser Assistant Principal 
 
12th May, 2022 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CROSS COUNTRY PERMISSION NOTE  
 

I give permission for my child, ………………………………………..…………….... Class ………………  
to attend the Cross Country run on Friday, 20th May, 2022.  I understand that my child will travel to the 
venue by bus. 
 
I can provide assistance at the finishing line YES/NO (please circle).  Number of adults attending ………... 
 
 
……………………………………  ……………………………. 
Signed Dated  


